
 

                                                              

St. Margaret’s-at-Cliffe 

Dover, Kent, CT15 6SS 

Telephone: (01304) 852639 

Fax:            (01304) 853671 
e-mail:secretary@st-margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk 

www.stmargaretsprimary.co.uk 

St. Margaret’s-at-Cliffe Primary School on Facebook 

@stmargaretscp on Twitter 

  
 

EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER: 

Ms Helen Comfort 

(B.A.Ed.Hons, NPQH)   

 

HEAD OF SCHOOL: 

Mrs Rachel Hindle 

(B.A.Hons, PGCE, M.A.Ed) 

 
 
 
 
 

13th September 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
School Photographs 
 
The individual pupil photographs will be taking place on Tuesday, 18th September.  If there is 
a younger sibling who is not at school who you wish to be photographed with your school 
child could you please bring them to the school hall between 8:20am and 8:30am.   We 
cannot accept late arrivals for sibling photographs as there is a very tight schedule for our 
classes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms H Comfort 
Executive Headteacher 
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